
Hi all 
  
Following significant rainfall overnight, we have undertaken a risk assessment following a site 
inspection. There are some areas of the main site that have been damaged and need further 
inspection/ attention. Therefore, the main site of the school will be CLOSED on Monday 25th 
November to allow for repair work/inspection. We fully expect to be open on Tuesday 26.11.24 
and more information will be shared throughout the day on Monday 
  
Heolddu satellite classes are also closed to pupils and staff 
  
All other satellites are open to pupils as normal. 
  
Sincerest apologies for any inconvenience. 
 


